Re: CBA Request

Richard Jensen <jensenrj@haslett.k12.mi.us>
Mon 7/26/2021 3:46 PM
To: Elwell, Abigail <AbigailElwell@mackinac.org>

Good afternoon,

We had an agreement with all of our groups last year to operate one more year under the old
contract. We have recently settled with all of our groups and are in the process of getting contracts
updated and printed. | will be posting those to our website as soon as we have them and | would be
happy to send you copies if you'd like.

Thanks.
Rick

On Mon, Jul 26, 2021 at 9:08 AM Elwell, Abigail <AbigailElwell@mackinac.org> wrote:
Good morning Rick,

My name is Abbee Elwell, and | work on behalf of the Mackinac Center for Public Policy. We are
updating our database of all the school district collective bargaining agreements in Michigan, and it
appears some contracts posted on your website expired over a year ago, in 2020. Specifically, the
contracts for teachers, paraprofessionals, secretaries, custodians, bus drivers, and food service
personnel all expired in July 2020. If those contracts were extended to cover this last year, 2020 -
2021, could you attach a document that confirms that? If new contracts were bargained for 2020 -
2021, could you attach or point me to those?

To be clear, | understand that many districts are posting contracts for the upcoming school year, but |
am asking for the contract from last school year--although receiving any new contracts would be great
as well.

| appreciate your assistance, and | hope you have a great day.

Best,

Abbee Elwell

Education Policy Intern
abigailelwell@mackinac.org
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Rick Jensen

Director of Finance
Haslett Public Schools
517-339-7000
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